Subject: Representation on Civic Board - Municipal Planning Commission

From: Lloyd, Joel [mailto:JLloyd@gscs.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 1:49 PM

To: Smytaniuk, Katherine (Clerks) <Katherine.Smytaniuk@Saskatoon.ca>

Cc: Rivard, Francois <FRivard@gscs.ca>

Subject: RE: Representation on Civic Board - Municipal Planning Commission
Good Afternoon,

Darryl Bazylak will no longer be our representative for this committee. Francois Rivard will be our representative
moving forward.

If a meeting is held prior to city council approving the change, can Francois attend that meeting?
Please let me know if we need to do anything else to make this change.

Thanks,

Joel Lloyd

Superintendent of Administrative Services /CFO
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